
From: Beaudin, Lauren@Waterboards
To: Beaudin, Lauren@Waterboards
Subject: FW: MCH Gauge
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 12:13:57 PM

 

From: Bill Hardwick <billhlmwc@att.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 11:45 AM
To: Ekdahl, Erik@Waterboards <Erik.Ekdahl@waterboards.ca.gov>; Sobeck, Eileen@Waterboards
<Eileen.Sobeck@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Cc: Bartlett, Tina@Wildlife <Tina.Bartlett@wildlife.ca.gov>; Roberts, Jason@Wildlife
<Jason.Roberts@wildlife.ca.gov>; Louie, Stephen@Waterboards
<Stephen.Louie@Waterboards.ca.gov>; Williamson, Nicole@Waterboards
<Nicole.Williamson@waterboards.ca.gov>; Mitterhofer, Conny@Waterboards
<Conny.Mitterhofer@waterboards.ca.gov>; Dustin Cooper <dcooper@minasianlaw.com>
Subject: Fw: MCH Gauge
 

EXTERNAL:
 
Good afternoon,
 
Just wanted to pass on the latest from DWR on gauge calibrations.  Please find Lester Grade's email
below.
 
Thanks,
 
Bill
 
Bill Hardwick
General Manager
Los Molinos Mutual Water Company
25162 Josephine St., Los Molinos, Ca., 96055
(530)-384-2737
 
 
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Bill Hardwick <lmmutual@att.net>
To: Bill Hardwick <billhlmwc@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021, 11:35:22 AM PDT
Subject: Fw: MCH Gauge
 
 
 
Bill Hardwick
General Manager
Los Molinos Mutual Water Company
25162 Josephine St., Los Molinos, Ca. 96055
530-384-2737
 
 
----- Forwarded Message -----
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From: Grade, Lester@DWR <lester.grade@water.ca.gov>
To: Bill Hardwick <lmmutual@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021, 10:05:54 AM PDT
Subject: Re: MCH Gauge
 
Hi Bill,
 
The measured low for Mill Creek below Highway 99 was 184 CFS at a gage height of 5.79'. 
 
The tech has made the shift table and sent it to CDEC to be uploaded. I will send you another
email once I have confirmation that it was done.
 
 
 
 
Lester Grade
Department of Water Resources
Northern Region Office
Surface Water Investigations Section
2440 Main St
Red Bluff Ca 96080
Cell #530-949-0917

From: Bill Hardwick <lmmutual@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 09:28
To: Grade, Lester@DWR <Lester.Grade@water.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: MCH Gauge
 
Lester,
 
Any update?
 
Bill Hardwick
General Manager
Los Molinos Mutual Water Company
25162 Josephine St., Los Molinos, Ca. 96055
530-384-2737
 
 
On Monday, November 1, 2021, 10:54:23 AM PDT, Grade, Lester@DWR <lester.grade@water.ca.gov>
wrote:
 
 
Bill, 
 
Sorry for the delay on this. The tech's will be going out there tomorrow morning to get a new
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measurement. They should have the shift put into CDEC by Wednesday. 
 
 
 
 
Lester Grade
Department of Water Resources
Northern Region Office
Surface Water Investigations Section
2440 Main St
Red Bluff Ca 96080
Cell #530-949-0917

From: Bill Hardwick <lmmutual@att.net>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 08:12
To: Grade, Lester@DWR <Lester.Grade@water.ca.gov>
Subject: MCH Gauge
 
Hi Lester,
 
Have you had a chance to recalibrate the MCH gauge?  There is quite a difference
between the MLM and MCH gauges.
 
Thanks,
 
Bill
 
Bill Hardwick
General Manager
Los Molinos Mutual Water Company
25162 Josephine St., Los Molinos, Ca. 96055
530-384-2737
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